
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 5:41 PM


To: Manning, Kevin (Federal)


Cc: Vaccaro, Christopher (Federal); Smullen, Scott (Federal)


Subject: Re: Birmingham Tweet


We are working on it. The tweet is too long.


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


On Sep 6, 2019, at 5:38 PM, Manning, Kevin (Federal) <KManning@doc.gov> wrote:


I hate to be a pest given how much y’all have worked today, but do you know when the tweet will go


out?


Kevin Manning

Department of Commerce |  Office of Public Affairs

202.482.4883 |  kmanning@doc.gov
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